

Upcoming Events

Saturday, January 5: "Three Kings Game Day" More information on page 2

Tuesday, February 5: Food Lifeline Volunteer Day More information on page 2

Dignity/Seattle celebrates 45th Anniversary!



On October 28, 2018, Dignity/Seattle members and friends gathered at Ivar's Salmon House to celebrate 45 years of service to the LGBTQ Catholic community.

Board Members & Contact Info

Dignity/Seattle Board Members

Paula Lavallee President Vice-President

Delia Vita Treasurer, Social Comm. Alan Scott Secretary, Social Comm.

Laure Hauge At-large

Dignity/Seattle 206-659-5519 P.O. Box 20325 Seattle WA 98102

Website http://www.DignitySeattle.org E-mail Dignity.Seattle@gmail.com

Newsletter Editor: Leo N. Egashira

206-723-4759 Legashira@yahoo.com

We provide a safe environment for people to reconcile our God-given gifts of sexual orientation and our Catholic faith through gay-affirming liturgies. Being part of the Dignity/Seattle family means claiming ownership of our faith and living up to the responsibilities of that ownership.



Three Kings Game Day Saturday, January 5, 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 718 W Halladay St (Queen Anne Hill)

Dignity/Seattle will be hosting its first Three Kings Game Day at Annah and Delia's home. Join us and bring guests. Snacks and beverages will be provided. If you have not RSVP'd via e-mail, please contact Alan at 206-295-4895. We look forward to starting the New Year with an afternoon of fun and chitchat.



Next Volunteer Night at Food Lifeline: Tuesday, February 5, 2019

Repacking Peas and Carrots for the hungry in Western Washington was the task for a total of 47 volunteers working at the Food Lifeline Warehouse in South Park on Tuesday evening, December 4. Seven Dignity/Seattle members and friends joined in the repacking effort. An estimated 4,600 pounds were repackaged in a little over two hours. The next Food Lifeline volunteer evening is set for Tuesday, February 5, 2019. If you wish to volunteer, please call 206-295-4895



Dignity/Seattle's Christmas 2018 Dinner

Thank you Annah and Delia for your generous hospitality in hosting our annual Christmas Party on Saturday, December 1, 2018. Thirteen members and friends enjoyed a wonderful spread of ham, and a variety of potluck items and desserts. Also a big thank you goes to those contributed to the purchase of blankets for Seattle's Tent City 5. The Board of Dignity/Seattle wishes everyone a very blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year!



Dignity/Vancouver BC/Dignité



604/430-3466

dennisl-h@shaw.ca

For information about other D/V events, please visit http://dignitycanada.org/vancouver.html.